
Submitter: Fitzgerald Betty 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1154 

I urge Bill 1154 be rejected. Modification suggested by this bill on wells or water 

rights will directly impact my property value. Oregonians have historically opposed 

legislation that negatively impacts the rights of property owners. Bill 1154 is such a 

bill. It demonstrates gross government overreach violating the rights of rural Oregon 

property owners. I oppose bill 1154.  

 

Respectively,  

Betty Fitzgerald  


